Haxey Parish Council Newsletter - December 2017

Parish Clerk - Deb Hotson Email: haxeypc@live.co.uk

Postal Address: The Foreman Carter Centre, Westwoodside Playing Field, Westwoodside, DN9 2DX

Telephone: 01427 752228 / 0784 220 1877 Website: www.haxeyparish.org.uk

A Happy New Year from Haxey Parish Council

Remembrance Service

Remembrance Service Friday 10th November, 2017 was very well attended by the Royal British Legion, Haxey Parish Council representatives, uniformed groups and parishioners.

Following the wreath laying ceremony, the 2-minute silence was preceded by the Last Post and followed by Reveille played by a former pupil of South Axholme Academy.

Next year will see the commemoration of 100 years since WWI began and the service will be held on Sunday 11th November. The beacon will be lit to mark this event at 7pm followed by a peel of bells from Haxey Church. Further information will follow nearer the time.



Haxey Primary School



Westwoodside Primary School